A message from the nominations committee

With the slate just being announced for
the upcoming May 6th election for positions
of Corresponding Secretary and Treasurer, if
there is anyone who would like to run from
the floor for either position, they will need to
submit a letter of intent. This letter should
include a statement about why the person
feels they would be a good candidate for the
position. All letters of intent will be due 20
DAYS prior to the election. Please email to:

Maria Grimes queeniel15@optonline.net,
Tracy Purcella destinejr@aol.com, and
Danielle Cierech dcierech@wanaqueps.org

LETTERS OF INTENT DUE BY APRIL 15, 2024.

Thank you,
The nominations committee,
Maria Grimes, Nena Stojkovic, Samantha Fini






